The scoring office will be located in the northeast corner of the office / clubhouse. (The
door says "no Admittance.")

Flight logs are due within 1 hour of returning to the field - but sooner is always
appreciated.

Flight logs may be turned in in-person or emailed to ssa.scoring@gmail.com

Anytime you leave the ground (tow or self-launch), you must turn in a log. Every time.

For motorized gliders, a log showing a motor run must be turned in. We prefer that you
provide this log on a practice day. If you plan to run your motor before a task opens,
please review the rules regarding altitude.

Preliminary scores are uploaded to the SSA web site as soon as they are

calculated. After the flight logs have been reviewed and penalties have been checked
and entered, scores are marked as unofficial. Contestants then have 24-hours to review
the results before scores become official.

In addition to the scores on the SSA web site, a tinyurl will be published on the task
sheet. This provides a way to see the logs as soon as they are loaded.

Be kind to your scorer...



